

Redhill Primary School

<u>**June 2017 Newsletter**</u>

Y3 trip to Sea Life Centre.

On **Tuesday 4th July** Y3 will be visiting the Sea Life Centre. Please ensure that all children arrive at school on time so that they don't miss the transport.



Parent Questionnaire.

Please look out for your parent questionnaires which will be coming out soon. Your feedback is really important to us in order for us to work together to continue to improve our school. All returns will be entered into a prize draw!!!

'Operation Moonbase' is coming to Redhill.

On **Thursday 29th June** the children will be taking part in our Enabling Enterprise whole school challenge day. This will be an exciting day where the children will design a city for a new planet. The children will work in teams to produce a city for another planet, designing animals and life for that planet. Please collect any junk modelling materials and send in to school before that day.



'Transition Day'

On **Wednesday 5th July** our Year 6 children will be spending the day at their new secondary schools. Please make sure that they arrive at the time requested as it can be a very nerve wracking day for them. In school, all other classes will move up for a part of the day and will meet their new teacher and spend some time in their new class in preparation for September.

Dates for your Diary.

29th June— Enabling Enterprise whole school Challenge Day

4th July - Y3 Trip to Sea Life Centre

5th July— Y6 Transition Day

6th July — Nursery & Reception trip to Ash End farm

10th July — Violins & Cellos concert at 10am

NED Assembly

On Friday 23rd June, the NED show will visit Redhill. It stands for

N—never give up!

E—Encourage others!

D—Do your best!

In the week after the assembly we will be selling NED yo-yo's in school. See parents letter for information.

'Eid Mubarak.'

'Eid Mubarak' to all of our families who will be celebrating Eid on Monday. School will be open as usual for those children who are not celebrating Eid, and I would like to remind all families that 1 day absence will be granted. Further absence will then be unauthorised.



Attendance winners

Week 5—Year 3 — 99%

Week 6—Year 1—98.33%

Please remember that

only one day will be authorised for Eid!



Dress Silly Day'

Well done to all of the children who dressed up silly last Friday for Oxfam. It was a great day with lots of children and teachers dressing up silly for the day. We manage to raise £172.38 for Oxfam. We particularly enjoyed the cat walk show in the afternoon.